
Arrangement for service suspension at
Smart Identity Card Replacement
Centres

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     The Immigration Department announced today (October 9) that due to the
hoisting of the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8, services at all Smart
Identity Card Replacement Centres (SIDCCs) will be suspended today. Those who
have made an appointment for replacement of their smart identity card today
may approach the SIDCC concerned on any subsequent working day for
application without the need to make a new appointment.
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